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Clarification Re declaration of dogs heights on Open Team Entry Forms.

Some confusion seems to have occurred regarding how to complete the dog height section of Open team entry forms following the recent decision to allow Open Teams to jump at any height, provided they do not exceed the height of any dog racing in the heat. 

The Open Entry Form requires teams to declare the ACTUAL jump height of all dogs in the team – this is required in order to show Competition Organisers and Officials the height of each dog competing in the team. This allows the Officials to monitor that no dog is being asked to run at a height in excess of its declared height.

The Jump heights declared on the Entry Form are NOT an indication of the height that the team intends to run at the competition. The Team is free to run at any height it selects provided that does not exceed the declared height of any dog  racing in the team.


B. Lindsay (For Committee)
